# **BOUNDARY HOUSE SURGERY PATIENT GROUP**

## Notes from Meeting Held on 21 February 2023

**Attendees**: Janice Downing, Neil Frost, Patricia Jackson, Patrick Meadley, Eddy Wilson, Madge Jones, Dr Samuels, Winchmore Students

Janice welcomed everyone to our Zoom meeting.

Apologies: Alison Buttery

**Minutes of Previous Meeting** - No Minutes from the Enfield PPG forum. JD thanked those who attended this meeting.

## Matters Arising from Previous Meeting/Matters ongoing

- Winchmore School CPR funding, QR Code, Community Grants Programme all ongoing.
- **Community Hub** JD has been in touch with Alison Gordon from Age UK Enfield and she is happy to help with this project. We agreed that the Enfield Forum were on board with this idea. JD will chase the minutes of the January meeting.
- **Test results follow up poster** We agreed to change "We do not contact you" to "because we won't be contacting you". Neil suggested that we add NHS logo. JD will email Councillor Alev for her advice on this. We agreed to share this poster with the Enfield Forum when it has been fully agreed.

## The Way Forward for the PPG

- MJ said that staff are talking to patients about the role/work of the PPG to generate more members
- Dr Samuels suggested that she speaks to patients about the changes in the way General Practice works. An update on the structure/vision for the NHS. We agreed to do this at our next meeting. Hopefully this will attract some new people
- We also agreed to change the time of the **next** meeting to 6 pm. This is NOT a permanent change of time

#### **Any Other Business**

- Alison Buttery raised the problem of delayed x-ray results. Madge explained that North Middlesex are working hard to clear the backlog. JD will write to PALS on behalf of the PPG to ask for their help in resolving this
- Litsa Worrall, Chair of the Enfield PPG Forum, has emailed JD saying that she hopes to constitute the Enfield PPG Forum and has invited JD to be 'constituted'. We agreed that we do not have enough information. JD will contact Litsa, asking for more information, also to invite her to a meeting to explain her vision for this
- Social Event to celebrate the Coronation agreed 'Yes' in principle, to be discussed at next meeting

#### Date of Next Meeting - 21 March 2023 at 6 pm

JD/22/02/23